
Dear Dr • Sa 1 e ed , 
I sm delighted with the photographs of Avicenna 1 s 

tomb, which it is most ldnd of you to have had taken. 
Thank you so much for getting another copy of Qanonn. 

I will arrange a bout the pa~rrnent 'l'llhen I see you. I hope you 
will be able to come do.vn and see me. I should like you to 
look over some of the Arabic books in the Bodleian. How long 
are you to be in London? 

October 10 1913. 

Dr. Sa' eed, 
c/o Dr. Warren, 

31, Dagnall Rpad, 
Selhurst, 

London. 
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